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From: Chris Millson <chris.millson@haygrove.com> 
Sent: 26 November 2020 14:11
To: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>
Cc: Michelle Woodhead <michelle.woodhead@haygrove.com>
Subject: RE: Haygrove Community Gardens Charity
 
Dear Angie
 
Many thanks for the below. Please see attached GDPR form as requested.

I look forward to joining the call at 18h30 on Tuesday 2nd December. I hope to be accompanied
by Haygrove chairman Angus Davison depending in his availability. Please do send the link when
available.
 
Please let me know how long we might have on the agenda – I expect that 15 minutes would be
sufficient to

1. Play a short video outlining the work and vision of the Haygrove Community Gardens
Charity

2. Discuss the results of some recent (desktop) work we have done in determining local
needs

3. Reopen the discussion regarding a potential site for a new Community Garden in Ledbury
– something which we have been exploring since 2019 but which has understandably
been on hold in 2020.

4. Identify/ list potential interested partner organisations
 
Many thanks
 
Regards
 
Chris Millson
Sustainability Manager
Haygrove Ltd
Mobile: +44 7817953116
 

From: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 November 2020 15:01
To: Chris Millson <chris.millson@haygrove.com>
Subject: RE: Haygrove Community Gardens Charity
 
Dear Chris
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Ledbury Town Council Consent Form

Your privacy is important to Ledbury Town Council and we want to communicate in a way which has your consent, in line with UK law on data protection (GDPR).  As a result of a change in UK law, we now need your consent to how we contact you. Please fill in the contact details you want us to use to communicate with you:

		Name

		Chris Millson





		Address    

		Haygrove Ltd

Ledbury

HR82JL





		Email Address  

		Chris.millson@haygrove.co.uk





		Phone Number  

		07817953116









By signing this form, you are confirming that you are consenting to Ledbury Town Council holding and processing your personal data for the following purposes (please tick the boxes where you grant consent): -

		I consent to Ledbury Town Council contacting me by  post  phone or  email.





		☐    To keep me informed with regards to Ledbury Cemetery and hold contact information for relatives of those buried.





		☐    To share my details with third parties including Herefordshire Council, Funeral Directors and Stone Masons as requested.





		☐    To share my contact details with Ledbury Town Council to keep me informed about news, events, invites, activities and services that will be occurring








(Please note you can unsubscribe from Ledbury Town Council at any time)



		Signed: __CR Millson________________  

		Dated:26/11/2020







You can grant consent to all the purposes; one of the purposes or none of the purposes.  Where you do not grant consent we will not be able to use your personal data; (so for example we may not be able to let you know about forthcoming services and events); except in certain limited situations, such as where required to do so by law or to protect members of the public from serious harm. You can find out more about how we use your data from our “Privacy Notice” which is available from our website or from Ledbury Town Council, Church Street, Ledbury, HR8 1DH

You can withdraw or change your consent at any time by contacting clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk
Please note that all processing of your personal data will cease once you have withdrawn consent, other than where this is required by law, but this will not affect any personal data that has already been processed prior to this point.
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The meeting is scheduled for 6.30 pm on Tuesday, 2 December and I will forward you a copy of
the agenda and zoom link in due course.  In the meantime, if you are able to provide me with
any documents to include in the agenda please do send these to me.
 
Could I ask you to complete one of the two attached forms, so that we may retain your details
on our NDP data base.
 
I look forward to meeting you on 2 December.
 
Kind regards
 
Angie
 
 
 

From: Chris Millson <chris.millson@haygrove.com> 
Sent: 16 November 2020 14:57
To: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Haygrove Community Gardens Charity
 
Dear Angie
 
Many thanks for the email. I would be delighted to join the meeting and present our project.
Please let me know when this might be held.
I assume it is likely to be a Zoom-based meeting?
 
Chris
 
Regards
 
Chris Millson
Sustainability Manager
Haygrove Ltd
Mobile: +44 7817953116
 

From: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 November 2020 14:51
To: Chris Millson <chris.millson@haygrove.com>
Subject: RE: Haygrove Community Gardens Charity
 
Dear Mr Milson
 
Ledbury Town Council are currently reviewing the Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) and I
think your enquiry would sit well with this committee.
 
The NDP is looking at what the future land supplies are within Ledbury and green spaces is
certainly one of those.  I am sure the working party would be more than happy to consider your
desk top review at their next meeting and I am sure you would be welcomed at that meeting to
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talk to the committee about your project.
 
If you would like to attend the meeting or are able to attend please let me know.
 
 
Kind regards
 
Angie
 

From: Chris Millson <chris.millson@haygrove.com> 
Sent: 16 November 2020 10:52
To: LTC Clerk <clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Haygrove Community Gardens Charity
 
Dear Mrs Price
 
I was wondering if you might have any input regarding the below enquiry?
 
Regards
 
Chris Millson
Sustainability Manager
Haygrove Ltd
Mobile: +44 7817953116
 

From: Chris Millson 
Sent: 15 October 2020 11:17
To: clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Haygrove Community Gardens Charity
 
Dear Mrs Price
 
To introduce myself, I am the Sustainability Manager at Haygrove Ltd and a trustee of the
Haygrove Community Gardens Charity. Last year, Haygrove chairman (Angus Davison) and I
presented an idea for a community garden in Ledbury.
 
Our momentum in exploring this possibility was somewhat hampered by the onset of Covid.
However, we have recently completed a desktop review of local needs and from this, it is evident
that additional community green space, which provides opportunities for horticulture whilst
fighting isolation and loneliness, will be of great value to the town.
 
Are you aware of any other stakeholder groups which would have an interest in engaging with
our charity on this (potential) initiative? Ideally, we would like a list of all groups who might
benefit, as well as all who might be willing to partner with us in some way.
 
It is worth noting that things are still at an early stage – we have not yet secured a site – but
early  engagement with interested parties would lay solid foundations for future steps.
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Any input would be appreciated. Please feel free to contact me (phone number below) if you
would like to discuss in more detail.
 
Regards
 
Chris Millson
Sustainability Manager
Haygrove Ltd
Mobile: +44 7817953116
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